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Coming Soon: Our Upgraded Website! 

We are upgrading our website, www.MagellanofPA.com, to ensure a more efficient user experience 
that is more closely aligned with our corporate brand. The site will feature the same content that you 
are accustomed to seeing on our current website – but will be more easily accessible for members, 

providers, and local stakeholders. 
 
Key features with the upgraded site will include: 

• The opportunity to translate every page of the website between English and Spanish, with just a 
click of an icon in the upper right-hand corner of each webpage. 

• The provider search page will be accessible at the top of each webpage to improve the search 
capabilities for local providers. 

• An improved accordion structure at the top of the member and provider pages to hopefully 
increase the speed of web searches (i.e., community resources will now be grouped per County 
in an accordion structure.) 

 
Our upgraded site is expected to launch in January 2022. When it’s live, we encourage you to share 
your feedback with use so that we can continuously improve your user experience. Please email us at 
MBHofPA@magellanhealth.com with your thoughts. 
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